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SHCC LISTSERV #30 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2008 2:44 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #30 - Revised TRACS 202C Version and the iMAX Interface
Please note, this is a revision to the SHCC LISTSERV #29 published October 6, 2008.    

HUD has released additional updated information regarding the change in the voucher transmission systems that is scheduled to occur this fall.   
 The implementation schedule for the new TRACS 202C version and the iMAX interface has been further revised. 
iMAX Implementation 

Beginning December 1, 2008, properties may transmit vouchers and tenant files to SHCC via iMAX.   nSHCC will be able to accept both TRACSMAIL and iMAX transmissions from December 1, 2008 through February 28, 2009.   SHCC cannot accept TRACSMAIL transmissions after February 28, 2009.  

TRACS 202C Implementation

Beginning December 1, 2008, properties may transmit vouchers and tenant files to SHCC in TRACS 202C format.   nSHCC will be able to accept both TRACS 202B and TRACS 202C formatted files from December 1, 2008 through March 31, 2009.  SHCC cannot accept TRACS 202B files as of April 1, 2009.  

Please contact SHCC's Director of Housing Assistance Payments, Jenny DeSilva, at Jenniferd@hacanet.org or 512-474-5332 ext. 3167, with any questions.



